
Deer Park Residents Group, PO Box # 69013, St. Clair P.O., Toronto, ON M4T 3A1  info@deerparkresidents.ca 

October 14, 2020 

 Ellen Devlin 

City Clerk 

2nd Floor, West Tower 

Toronto City Hall 

100 Queen Street West 

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Dear Councillor Perks and members of the Toronto East York Community Council, 

RE: Motion by Councillors Layton and Matlow re pedestrian safety pilot project on Avenue Road 

between Davenport Road and St. Clair Avenue West  

On behalf of the Deer Park Residents Group (DPRG), I am writing to request your support of the 

motion to be before your Committee on October 15 requesting that the General Manager, 

Transportation Services, report to the Community Council in Q4 on the feasibility of doing a 

pedestrian safety improvement pilot project. 

Improving safety for pedestrians on this part of Avenue Road is important for our members. 

The DPRG is a member of the Avenue Road Safety Coalition and recently participated in its  

banner initiative with a DPRG banner on Avenue Road requesting slower traffic speeds and 

wider sidewalks. 

Yours sincerely, 

Cynthia Crysler 

President, 
Deer Park Residents Group 

TE19.49.15


